

The Rt Rev Paul Swarbrick Bishop of Lancaster

> The Bishop's Office, The Pastoral Centre, Balmoral Road, Lancaster LA1 3BT ① (01524) 596050

Mrs Alexis Satterthwaite Head Teacher St Bernadette's Catholic Primary School Devonshire Rd Bispham Blackpool FY2 oAJ

15th July 2022

Dear Mrs Satterthwaite

I have just had the pleasure of reading the Denominational Inspection Report (Section 48) for St Bernadette's Catholic Primary School. I must congratulate you on behalf of the Lancaster Diocese on this outstanding report. It reflects the hard work and commitment of yourself and your staff in providing a distinctive Catholic Education for the students at your school in Bispham. Very well done indeed!

With my very best wishes

+ Paul Snarking

Rt Rev Paul Swarbrick Bishop of Lancaster